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Dates to Remember 
December 2017 
7 Eaton's Pizza pick up 3: 00 – 5:30pm 
12 PTO meeting at 4:30pm in the Library 
19 Holiday Shoppe (during school hours) 
21 Winter Classroom Parties 
27 Skate Night 5:30 – 7:30pm 
 

January 2017 
2 School resume January 2 
9 PTO meeting at 4:30pm in the Library 
11 Free Dance Night 5:30 - 7:30pm 
18 Skate Night 5:30 – 7:30pm 
23 Box Top Classroom Competition (thru 2/9) 
 
 

Skate Night – December 27 
Join the fun and spend a couple hours in the evening 
with friends and family! The Neenah Fox Valley 
Roller Rink on Gillingham Road is 
closed to the public and open to 
Spring Road family and friends 
only. 

Skate Night’s 
Theme is 

Wear your red, 
white and green or 
other holiday colors! 

 
 

 
PTO – December 12 Meeting 
Agenda and notes for the PTO meeting are posted 
http://www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/pto.
cfm  Meetings are open to all Spring Road parents, 
guardians and teachers.  Join us at 4:30 – 5:30pm in 
the Spring Road library.  You can arrive late as it fits 
into your schedule. Can’t be there, send us your 
thoughts at SpringRoadPTO@gmail.com  
 

Children are welcome, but please bring them 
something to do or work on during meetings. We do 
not offer formal child care during PTO meetings. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Eaton’s Pizza 
Don’t forget to pick up pizzas 

Thursday, December 7, 3-6pm 

in the Spring Road 
Gym 
 

We need 
volunteers to help 

with pizza pick up.  Sign up at 
http://signup.com/go/mDSoOJz  

 
Spring Road 
Holiday Shoppe 

The holidays are coming, 
and we want to help 
make the season even 
more special for your children 
by giving them the opportunity to shop for the perfect 
gift for Mom, Dad, grandparents, siblings, and other 
important people in their lives. 
 
Spring Road will be hosting a Holiday Shoppe 
December 19 from 9am to 5pm.  The shop 
will be set up at school, where the 
kids can do their own gift 
shopping for family and friends 
during school hours. We will have 
parent helpers at the store ready to 
help kids if they need it.  There will 
be lots of wonderful gifts to choose.  
The items are “Kid Priced” with most of the 
items in the $1.00 to $5.00 range. 
 
Fill out the envelope sent home with your child the 
week of 12/11.  Then send it with them on 
December 19.  We will send change back home. 
The kids will be able to take the gifts home with them 
on December 19.  Colorful gift bags will help the kids 
keep the gifts secret once they get them home. 
 
We need your help with running our Holiday 
Shoppe.  Volunteers are needed to help kids shop 
and wrap their gifts.  Please consider signing up at 
http://signup.com/go/AzhkGPr  
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HuTerra’s Season of Giving Contest 
Last month we launched Spring Road Elementary joined 
HuTerra.  HuTerra Rewards is an EASY and FREE way to 
raise funds for your favorite nonprofit by just shopping for the 
things you need, like gas and groceries. 

Shop for the Holidays and help win up to $5,000 for Spring Road Elementary as part of HuTerra’s new 
Season of Giving contest. It's easy; just buy the things you want or need at local businesses giving HuTerra 
Rewards, scan your receipt, and you could help Spring Road double our HuTerra Rewards, up to $5,000. 
Regardless of whether we win or not, you will still be supporting us by earning HuTerra Rewards, so either way, 
we WIN! Click the link below for additional details on the contest:  http://the-season-of-giving.huterra.org/ 

Please forward this information to family and friends to get more people earning HuTerra Rewards for Spring 
Road Elementary School. Be sure to tell them who you are supporting. You can also spread the holiday cheer 
by sharing, liking or posting about the Season of Giving for your family and friends to see! Visit our 
www.facebook.com/HuTerraRewardspage page. The more people who participate for Spring Road Elementary 
School the more we can earn!  

For more information on how to sign up please click the link: https://goo.gl/UNWDBT   

 

Need your ideas for socials and fundraisers!  We start planning the 
2018-19 school year after the 12/12/17 PTO meeting  
We need your input and ideas for the 2018-19 school year fundraisers for Spring Road.  Please 
submit your ideas now through December’s PTO meeting on 12/12/17 
to SRPTOFund@gmail.com 

1. How do you feel about the quantity of fundraisers? 
O Not enough O Too many O About right 

2. Which fundraisers would you like to see at our school? 
a. Cookie Dough Sale 
b. Eat Out Nights 
c. Family Portrait Day 
d. Save-A-Round coupon book or similar coupon book 
e. Host a Craft or Direct Marketing Fair 
f. Blind Gift Card Gamble – collect gift cards with a minimum $ amount, pay minimum $ amount 

and pick a sealed gift card 
g. Multiple Prize Raffle 
h. Miniature Golf Tournament 
i. “No Sell Anything” Fundraiser 
j. Chuck-E-Cheese/Sky Zone or other organized school day at a local company 

k. Any other ideas? 
 

We need your input and ideas for the 2018-19 school year social events for Spring Road.  
Please submit your ideas now through December’s PTO meeting on 12/12/17 to 
SpringRoadPTO@gmail.com  

1. What week days would work the best for your family 
2. Which social / family event would you like to see at our school?  

a. Bingo Night 
b. Escape Room Activity 
c. Read-in Night 
d. Messy Art Night 
e. Movie Night 
f. Fossil Dig 
g. Family Yoga Night 
h. Lego Love 
i. Chili Cook-off 

j. Night of the Wild Things 
literacy event 

k. Wacky Game Night 
l. Tailgating Night 
m. Puzzle Night 
n. CSI/Mystery Night 
o. The Great Book Exchange 
p. Astronomy Night 
q. Any other ideas?
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